
Dear classmates: 

Typhoon is coming, and NTHU is currently cleaning up the corridors and top floor drains in the 

student dormitory, closing the windows in the public area, and the doors of the 

computer room to prevent typhoon damage. In addition, there are administrators on duty in 

the service centers of each dormitory. If there are any emergencies, dormitory students can 

contact the service center. In addition, teachers and students living in the dormitory on-campus 

and off-campus dormitories are requested to pay attention to the typhoon at any time, try not to 

go out, and pay attention to the following: 

 
 

1. Check whether the doors and windows of the house are firm? Will there be water 

seepage inside? 

2. Check whether the drain holes on the roof and balcony are blocked, and whether the 

drainage ditch outside the house is unblocked? 

3. Check whether the outdoor potted plants and hanging objects need to be moved 

indoors to avoid falling damage or hitting people. 

4. Prevention of power outages - Are flashlights and batteries ready? 

5. Avoid lack of food - whether dry food, bread, mineral water are prepared? 

6. Prevention of flooding and landslides - If the residence is located in a low-lying area 

or near a hillside, you should temporarily take refuge in a safe place. 

7. Beware of accidents - it is dangerous when there is heavy wind and heavy rain, so 

don't go out. 

8. Check the latest typhoon news - pay attention to radio and weather reports. 

9. In case of emergency, you can call the NTHU emergency number 

Guard: 03-5714769 Security on duty: 03-5711814 


